PRESERVATION PROJECT AND CAPITAL CAMPAIGN
STATUS UPDATE
December 20, 2014

Updates on the status of the Preservation Project and the Capital Campaign will appear monthly, posted in the Church
and on our website, http://www.stcecilia-lagunitas.org following the link to St. Mary’s Capital Campaign.

Capital Campaign: As of 11/30/2014,

e 22% of St. Mary’s parishioners had made pledges
Total pledges from St. Cecilia and St. Mary parishioners amounted to $39,400
e Total actual contributions amounted to $7,400

e Pledge acknowledgement and yearend tax deduction letters are being prepared for mailing
This is a wonderful start for the first month of the Campaign

Preservation Project: Asof 12/20/2014,

e Several suggestions for items to include in the overall preservation plan have been received. Including:
o Upgrades to the lighting system in the sanctuary
o Upgrades to the sound system
o Refinishing of the pews

e Based on advice from counsel and review of Archdiocese policies and procedures:
o The Archdiocesan Building Committee will be polled for their interest in the project
o The structural upgrade design has been put on hold until a response is received from the

Building Committee



